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Fwd: CA Judge 
Sunday, November 1, 2009 8:03 AM 
From: 
“susandanielspi@aol.com” <susandanielspi@aol.com> 

View contact details 

To: 
dr_taitz@yahoo.com 
Orly,  
This letter is going out in tomorrows mail.  
Susan  
  

The Honorable Judge David O. Carter  
Ronald Reagan Federal Building and U. S. Courthouse  
411 West 4th Street  
Santa Ana, CA 92701-4516  
  
Dear Judge Carter:  
  
I am the private investigator who contacted Dr. Orly Taitz when I found that Barack 
Obama has been using a bogus social security number for years, which is a felony. I 
have been a licensed investigator for almost fifteen years and recognized it immediately 
as fraudulent.  
  
If you had allowed Discovery and required the SSA to release his alleged application for 
that number (and I do not believe such an application exists), you would have realized 
it, too. Numbers are issued to a person in the state where they are living. Between 
1977-79 when it was issued, he was living in Hawaii not Connecticut.  
  
I now realize that you always intended to dismiss the case, because that’s what you 
were ordered to do. You have bartered your integrity for a lofty position and a hefty 
pension. Shame on you.  



  
The men and and women in the military will continue to die under the direction of 
someone who is not entitled to hold the position of Commander in Chief and who is 
nothing more than a Chicago thug with questionable loyalties.  
  
Semper Fi? I think not 
 


